
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to announce our upcoming literacy programs at 

the [Library Name] aimed at enhancing reading and writing skills within our community. 

Our programs are designed for individuals of all ages and backgrounds. We believe that literacy 

is a fundamental right, and we are committed to providing resources and support to help 

everyone achieve their reading goals. 

We invite you to participate in our upcoming events: 

• Family Reading Nights - [Date & Time] 

• Adult Literacy Classes - [Date & Time] 

• Children's Storytime - [Date & Time] 

We would be grateful if you could help us spread the word about these programs. Your support 

can make a significant difference in helping individuals improve their literacy skills. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need additional information. Thank you 

for being a valuable member of our community! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


